Assn., Intplry Engrs.
3012 Williams St.
Denver, Colo.
August 5 1934

Hello Dick:

Was mighty glad to recieve your
letter, it took quite a load off my mind. In fact you have NO
idea the refief my conscience experienced. Also I am glad to
see tnat you take these bawling outs in the spirit in which
they are ment., Please fellow I'm asking you as a favor NOT
to let your correspondence go for over a month as an awful lot
of things can happen during that time. liake it a habit of writ-
ing on the first day of each month--'Will you??%%? starting this
Sept. thet is at least tnat often-- really that is but few--«
only 12 lettera a year.

I fully agree with you my lad
and wish you the BEST of luck possible, hoping you do get to
go to CIT. I envy you and certainly hope I get & break like
that bvefore too long. But I guess we all can't have the best
¥ this old world would be too perfect to live in. So untill
my time comes I'll try to make the best of the present and
profit by it, and be patient. That's about all we can do.

Thanx a lot for the picture it
was swell-- 1 hope to have some taken later on today and I1'll
send you one as soon as is possible. 1 see you have moved-=-
I1'11 notify the other members abt. your change of address,

Well there is not much more 1o
say-- except if you have any ideas or suggestions PLEASE send
them in as they are ALWAYS VERY WELCOME, we can't think of every
thing you know, So until I hear Ifrowm you I remain




